
 

 

 

At our board meeting on Feb 25, 2019 the board: 

 
 Had a showcase from Northside Elementary School on their efforts towards Family 

Engagement, including their recent Read Your Heart Out event for Black History Month 

 Had a showcase from Prairie View Middle School about the Prairie View Way and 

including a video on their assembly about the march on Washington.  

 Received an update on Community Schools. Information was shared about how all their 

programs are going, what results they are seeing and what will be happening in the 

future.  

 Approved a resolution authorizing the issuance and sale of not to exceed $37,270,000 

general obligation refunding bonds. This resolution allows the District to refund a bond if 

present value savings reach 4%. This refunding helps save taxpayers money estimated 

to be $1,800,000. 

 Discussed and amended our Student Board Representative Policy to have the 

application process start in March so that new student members will come on the board 

with newly elected board members at the end of April. The policy was also amended to 

have 3 board members interview prospective student representatives.  

 Reviewed our community connections and legislative advocacy.  

 Reviewed our Agenda for our Community Stakeholders meeting happening on March 

5th.  

 Met with members of the District Cabinet and Leadership Collaborative to review mid-

year progress monitoring reports for the 2018-19 District Balanced Scorecard, 

Department Balanced Scorecards and School Balanced Scorecards. 

o Stations included were: Westside Elementary, Elementary TLE, Secondary TLE, 

Business and Finance Department, Token Springs Elementary, Patrick Marsh 

Middle, Nutrition Department, High School.  

  

 


